
Bula Vinaka, FNU Family!

I trust you all had a productive and fulfilling 
week.

First and foremost, I would like to extend a 
heartfelt thank you to our dedicated team 
who represented the Fiji National University 
at the Bua Youth Festival this past week. 
Your efforts to raise awareness about FNU’s 
educational opportunities have undoubtedly 
inspired many young minds. To the people 
of the Lau group of islands, we are excited 
to announce that our team will be visiting 
Matuku next week. We are eager to meet 
you and assist in turning your dreams into 
reality.

A special congratulations to the National 
Training & Productivity Centre (NTPC) 
for their recent partnership with the Fiji 
National Provident Fund under our National 
Apprenticeship Scheme. This partnership is 
a significant milestone in our commitment 
to providing practical, industry-relevant 
education. Through this scheme, apprentices 
will benefit from invaluable on-the-job 
training with industry experts, while also 
pursuing their academic qualifications at 

FNU on a part-time basis. This initiative truly 
embodies our mission to bridge the gap 
between education and the workforce.

I am also pleased to inform you that our 
College of Medicine, Nursing and Health 
Sciences is now accepting applications 
for Semester 1, 2025. This is an exciting 
opportunity for those aspiring to contribute 
to the health and well-being of our nation. 
I encourage all prospective students to 
apply and embark on a journey of academic 
excellence and service to the community.

As we head into a new week, let’s keep 
this motivational quote in mind: “The 
future depends on what we do in the 
present.” Let’s continue to work together, 
with determination and passion, to build a 
brighter future for ourselves and for FNU.

Vinaka vakalevu and have a great week 
ahead!
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